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Reading Workshop  
 ‘Helping children to become confident readers’  

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
There will be a coffee morning on Tuesday 17

th
 October 2017 from 8.45am.  If you have any 

questions about the reading workshops or would just like to check in with Mr Beauchamp or Mrs 
Williams about how reading with your child is going, please come along! 
 
For those of you that were not able to attend the reading workshops, we would like to invite you to a 
repeat workshop. This will take place on Thursday 26

th
 October 9am until 10am. 

 
The aim of the workshop is to show the best ways you can help your child with their reading at home. 
Many parents talk to their child’s teacher about struggling with getting them to read at home or not 
being sure of the best way to do it. To help answer these questions, we will be sharing our knowledge 
and experience about the most effective ways to listen to children read and how to guide them to 
improve the fluency of their reading. 
 
A Reading Resource Pack will be available for all families who attend including a reading diary to help 
monitor and praise your child’s reading progression.  We would like your child to accompany you so 
that you can practise the strategies with them.  
 
Please complete the slip below and return to the School Office or class teacher on or before 
Friday 20

th
 October 2017. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Beauchamp and Mrs Williams  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ---------- 

 
Reading Workshop Thursday 26

th
 October 2017 9am – 10am 

 
 
Name of child:_____________________________ Class_______________________  
 
I would like to attend the Reading Workshop at HBJS on- 

 
 
 

   
 
Signed _________________________ Date _____________________ 

    

 Please tick  

Thursday 26
th
 October 2017 9-10am  

mailto:enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

